April 3, 2017

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 9:06pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Judy Kerns and David Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for March, 2017 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$79,263.64

Mr. Levey noted that he had received an engineering report recommending insulating the bell portion of the water tank in order to lower the heating costs.

Mr. Bishop noted the new rates and new bill formats for the bills just being sent.

Meeting adjourned at 9:12pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator